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December 2, 2020
RE: COVID-19 - Masks

To Our Valued Denninger’s Customers,

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues, we would like to assure you that we continue to update and evolve our
policies as new information regarding COVID-19 becomes available. We continue to implement all COVID-19 best
practices as per the advice of the Government and Public Health Officials. As a Company, we are committed to
taking every reasonable precaution to protect our Customers, Associates and the Public, while ensuring that
we continue to provide great service.

Denninger’s now requires all Associates and Customers to wear a face mask while in store with the
exception of children under the age of two (2) years old.

We offer alternative methods of shopping, including curbside pick up and delivery, to accommodate Customers
who cannot wear a mask while shopping in store. While we understand that this may not be your preferred
method of shopping, these alternative methods allow Denninger's to continue to serve all Customers while
ensuring the health and safety of all of our Customers and Associates.

We realize that this is not a perfect solution for everyone. We do appreciate your cooperation and

understanding during this very difficult and unprecedented time. We also look forward to continuing to serve
you at Denninger’s.

Yours very truly,

h—

Mary S Aduckiewicz

CEO
Stores:
1289 Upper James Street, Hamilton (905) 389 — 4113 777 Guelph Line, Burlington (905) 639 — 0510
284 King Street East, Hamilton (905) 528 — 8468 Battlefield Square, Stoney Creek (905) 662 — 5237

2400 Lakeshore Road West, Oakville (905) 827 — 3717
Meat Processing Plant: 55 Brant Street, Hamilton Ph (905) 522 — 2414 Fax (905) 528 — 6136



